
 

August 2025 
 

Special Education Advisory Council 
 

 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year! 

Dear Families, Staff, and Community Partners, 

The SEAC is excited to welcome everyone to a new school year filled with opportunities to 
collaborate, support, and advocate for our students with exceptionalities. Our mission 
remains clear—working together to promote inclusive practices, share diverse 
perspectives, and strengthen our school’s special education services. 
 

Looking Ahead 

This school year, we will focus on: 

●​ Hosting quarterly SEAC meetings open to the public. to encourage transparency and 
engagement. 

●​ Partnering with families to provide information on navigating special education 
services. R 



●​ Reviewing and providing input on school policies and practices affecting students 
with exceptionalities.  

We look forward to a year of meaningful dialogue, collaborative problem-solving, and 
celebrating the successes of our students. Together, we can make a difference! 

Stay Connected 

Meeting dates, agendas, and resources will be shared through our school’s website and 
Pelican Press. We invite all families and community members to join our conversations and 
help shape the future of special education here at LAVCA.  

Warmly,  

Royann Smith 

Special Education Advisory Council 
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_Jqw2bvPuUj0WMwwCN45yBZZ-n84PS8g_JIQlWeN2CU/edit?usp=sharing
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